Chair Notes for December 15, 2022:
For II d. (misc. correspondence)
· (ACRPC) issued a request for proposals for projects that improve water quality in the Otter Creek, Lewis Creek, and Little Otter Creek watersheds. Approximately $1 million in funding is available
· Andrew L’Roe inquired about the potential use of a Middlebury College student to assist in collecting data for the By-Law Modernization work.  Including Adam (ACRPC) in the discussion he indicated that ACRPC was developing data.  Use of the individual would not include physical/onsite survey or evaluation.  It was felt that our work was not a good fit.
· Received a request for support on a pre-school project working on a CRR grant application.  I clarified that it is requesting Regional Planning support and referred her to ACRPC.
· Received a request for an annual report by the Planning Commission for the Town Report by the Town Clerk.  Submission is due 12/28.  I will draft the report and send for review separately.
· The diversity, equity and inclusion (DEI) training and beta testing with Porter Knight is rescheduled for the February meeting.





Parking Lot:
	Ad-hoc research/evaluation of other Town regs and efforts for By-Law Grant work.
Intern for Fall Semester
“Soft Values” polling
Community Engagement for By-Law Zoning Activity
